
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Sport; 

Some great Clubs to join is the area include: 

 Jensen’s Tennis Centre  

 Rapha Cycle Club 

 Kenja Social & Sporting Club 

Education; 

 

Schools in the Surry Hills area 

include: 

 

 Bourke Street Public School 

 Crown Street Public School 

 Sydney Community College 

 Sydney Boys High School 

 Sydney Girls High School  

 

The ‘Australian Institute of Music’ 

Sydney Campus is also located in 

Surry Hills. 

Surry Hills is an inner-city suburb of Sydney, in the 
state of New South Wales. Surry Hills is immediately 
South-East of the Sydney central business district 
in the local government area of the City of Sydney. 
Surry Hills is surrounded by the suburbs of 
Darlinghurst to the North, Chippendale and 
Haymarket to the West, Moore Park and Paddington 
to the East and Redfern to the South.  

Surry Hills boasts a diverse range of cafes and 
restaurants serving a wide variety of cooking styles 
and cultures. The suburb has one of the highest 
concentration of restaurants. Local well-known 
chefs include: Andrew Cibej, Bill Granger and Kylie 
Kwong. Because of its industrial and commercial 
history, the Surry Hills area also contains a 
significant number of pubs. The style of pubs range 
from the Victorian period, to Federation and Art 
Deco pubs from the mid-1900s. Many of these have 
been refurbished in recent years to include 
restaurants and modern facilities. 

Central railway station is the largest station on the 
Sydney Trains and NSW TrainLink networks, 
located on the Western edge of Surry Hills. Surry 
Hills is also serviced by State Transit Authority 
buses. The Eastern Distributor is a major road, on 
the Eastern edge of the suburb. Major 
thoroughfares are Crown Street, Cleveland Street, 
Bourke Street and Foveaux Street. Surry Hills is 
within easy walking distance of the Sydney CBD, 
and is included in a widening network of cycleways. 
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